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I support this bill to stop factory farming in Oregon   Factory farming is harmful to our 

environment, the people, and it is a cruel existence to the millions of animals who 

must endure factory farming. 

We need to give respect to the animals whose lives are taken for our food.  They 

must not be mistreated by cruel and inhuman practices and people. 

Demand better for clean water, clean air, healthy people and well treated animals. 

Thank you 

Richard Lemer and family 


